
1

Jacob Paget

From: Kelsey Barry 
Sent: Friday, 3 May 2024 2:15 pm
To: Listed Projects
Subject: Query: Section 4 - 'landowners' consent
Attachments: my_response.pdf

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Categories: Append to Application

MFE CYBER SECURITY WARNING 
This email originated from outside our organisation. Please take extra care when 

clicking on any links or opening any attachments. 

Good afternoon 
We have lodged a Fast-Track Approvals Application on behalf of Brunner Builders Limited (attached): "Response ID 
ANON-URZ4-5F1Y-T". 
Brunner Builders is the landowner of the application site, and the applicant.  
However, we answered 'no' to the Section 4 question 'Has the applicant has secured the relevant landowners’ 
consent?' given the context Section 4 and the above questions relating to Māori land and land returned under Treaty 
settlement (as those questions are not applicable to this application). Can you please advise whether that is the 
appropriate response, in absence of their being a 'not applicable' option, or whether we should have answered 'yes'. 
See yellowing highlighting in the attached. 
Thanks 
Kelsey 

Kelsey Barry (she/her) 

Associate 

Anderson Lloyd 
 | al.nz 
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